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Meeting ID 2084 

Committee Pwyllgor Trwyddedu Statudol 

Date 10/12/2019 

Attendees Cynghorwyr Bob Summers (Cadeirydd) 

Cynghorwyr Amanda Moore (Is-gadeirydd) 

Cynghorwyr Derrick Bevan (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Gareth L. Davies (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Denzil Hancock (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Wayne Hodgins (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorydd John P. Morgan (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Keith Pritchard (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Keri Rowson (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Tommy Smith (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Brian Thomas (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Godfrey Thomas (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr David Wilkshire (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Bernard Willis (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Cynghorwyr Lisa Winnett (Aelod Pwyllgor) 

Lisa Griffin (Swyddog) 

Helen Jones (Swyddog) 

Martin Woodland (Swyddog) 

Dave Thompson (Swyddog) 

Pob Cynghorydd (Notify) 
 

 

Item ID 1955 

Item Title Cyfieithu ar y Pryd 

Summary It was noted that no requests had been received for the 
simultaneous translation service. 
 

 

 

Item ID 1956 

Item Title Ymddiheuriadau 

Summary Apologies for absence were received from:- 
 
Councillors G. Thomas, D. Bevan and L. Winnett. 
 

 

 

Item ID 1957 

Item Title Datganiadau Buddiant a Goddefebau 



Summary There were no declarations of interest or dispensations reported. 
 

 

 

Item ID 1958 

Item Title Is–Bwyllgor Trwyddedu Statudol 

Summary Consideration was given to the report of the meeting held on 13th 
November, 2019. 
  
RESOLVED that the report be accepted and the decision  
of the Sub-Committee to grant the Licence in respect of The 
Looking Glass, 10 Castle Street, Tredegar be confirmed. 
 

 

 

Item ID 1959 

Item Title Ffioedd Trwydded Gamblo, Hypnosis a Dosbarthu Ffilmiau 2020/21 

Summary Consideration was given to the report of the Team Manager 
Commercial and Licensing. 
 
The Team Manager Commercial and Licensing spoke to the 
report which related to licensing fees for period of  
1st April, 2020 to 31st March, 2021 and provided a detailed 
overview of the information contained therein. The Team 
Manager also explained the gambling, hypnosis and film 
classification fees as outlined in the report and accompanying 
Appendix 1. 
  
The Team Manager informed Members that consultation would 
be undertaken with traders and once that had been completed a 
further report would be presented to Committee for 
consideration. 
 
RESOLVED that the report be accepted and the consultation 
exercise for the proposed fees as reported be approved. 
 

 

 
 


